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          10th July 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of pupils new to EYFS 

 

Please find attached a copy of the Caterlink menu for the Autumn term, 

starting for your child on Tuesday 10th September. We would also like to 

inform you that a jacket potato option is also available each day. 

 

All food is freshly prepared and cooked on site every day. 

 

We are happy for children to choose each day whether they have a school meal 

or bring a packed lunch from home. The menu and an option form is outside the 

EYFS classrooms each day for you to complete. 

 

The meals are free for children in these year groups as the government 

currently pays under the Universal Infant Free School Meal scheme, so we hope 

as many people as possible take advantage of this fantastic offer. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Sherlock 

Headteacher 
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